



Monday 16<sup>th</sup> March 2020

Dear Families,

Further to the letter this morning about coronavirus - covid-19, we are going to take extra precautions to reduce the number of adults in school, by practising some social distancing.

From tomorrow, as a temporary measure, we are going to ask families to hand over their child/children to the member of staff on the classroom door and not to come into the classroom.

We are also going to ask that only 1 adult per family, comes onto the school site and extra relatives or friends do not enter.

We understand that this will be difficult for some children (especially nursery children) to manage, but staff will be on hand to support this process as sensitively as possible.

We thank you for your understanding and cooperation at this time. If you have any queries please come and ask.

Kind regards

Mrs Mardell

Headteacher



